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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Joe_Morgan@URSCorp.com
Sent: Friday, November 14, 2008 10:59 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Jcos@chevron.com; Jacob_Henry@URSCorp.com; Rachel_Naccarati@URSCorp.com
Subject: CPL Sunol update

Jerry, we are in the midst of a lot of progress at our Sunol site. We have installed a road and water tank per the Fire Department's 
request. We have installed the power poles, wiring, and electrical panel, and are connecting the SVE unit to the electrical panel today. 
We hope to get our building department inspection today, November 14, 2008. Once the building department signs off we will call 
PG&E to connect us to the grid. In the meanwhile we will be working on our plumbing to connect the SVE system to the SVE wells.
 
We will submit a more formal report next week. We have been reporting about mid-month and I just wanted to keep you posted.  
 
Joe Morgan 
 
 
Joe Morgan III 
Senior Project Manager 
URS Corporation 
1333 Broadway, Suite 800 
Oakland, CA 94612 
 
Telephone - 510-874-3201 
Fax - 510-874-3268 

This e-mail and any attachments are confidential. If you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, 
disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies. 

 


